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To: State Agencies 
 Universities 
 Community Colleges  
 
From: Dr. Linda Combs, State Controller   
 

Date:   October 6, 2017 
 

Subject: Now Accepting Nominations for the Annual State Controller’s  
Fiscal Integrity Award  

 
 

The Office of the State Controller (OSC) will present the Fiscal Integrity Award on 

December 12, 2017 at the OSC Financial Conference. This award is presented to a 

state employee or agency that has demonstrated a record of exemplary adherence to 

the ethical principles of fiscal integrity and honesty, worked to sustain open government, 

and has an earned reputation for fairness and service to the citizens of the State.  This 

award is intended to acknowledge and express appreciation for an individual or agency 

within North Carolina State government that inspires or raises ethical standards for 

State public officials and employees, significantly increases transparency, and inspires 

personal and professional integrity in State government.   

We all know that throughout State government there are countless public servants who 

are hard-working, honest and ethical and represent our State in the highest way 

possible.  All too often, though, these employees are not recognized for their personal 

and professional integrity as well as their commitment to doing what’s right even in 

difficult circumstances.  That is why I am asking that you (or your designee) nominate 

an employee from your agency for this recognition by completing the nomination at 

https://www.osc.nc.gov/2017-FIAward.  

The deadline to submit the nomination forms to OSC is November 6, 2017. If you 

have questions, please contact Anne Godwin at 919-707-0650 or 

anne.godwin@osc.nc.gov. 
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